September 19, 1974

Mr. Vahan B, Kurkjian
Harbour Village, 8C
Branford, Connecticut 06405
Dear Mr. Kurkjian:

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your §¢ eward-
ship of St. Vartan, and your gift of $100 for that purpose.

Our receipt No, 18963 is enclosed.

Sincerely,

Jack Antreassian
Enc,

vb



